
 
 

 
 

(SCHOOL DISTRICT) 202X – 202X 
School Year 

 
 
 
 

(SCHOOL DISTRICT) 
Goal 

Unified Champion Schools 
Component 

201X-202X School Year Action 
Steps 

202X-202X School Year Action 
Steps 

➔ Academic 
Excellence 

Inclusive Youth Leadership 

 Engage (SCHOOL DISTRICT) 
youth leaders in (SEASON) 
202X Youth Leadership Summit 
in (CITY) 

 Introduce Respect Campaigns 
at each school 

  

➔ Safe and Healthy 
Environments 

Unified Sports and Fitness 

 Introduce Special Olympics 
Young Athletes program at 
early childhood and primary 
grade levels 

 Introduce Unified Fitness 
model at middle school level 

 Develop Unified Basketball 
team at high school 

  

➔ Safe and 
Healthy 
Environments 

Whole School Engagement 
 Introduce Respect Campaign at 

each school 
  

➔ Strategic 
Partnerships 

(Special Olympics 
(PROGRAM) and Special 

Olympics North America) 

 Hire consultant to support local 
implementation 

 Provide funding to support 
implementation 

  

➔ Committed, 
Highly Effective 
Staff 

(Special Olympics 
(PROGRAM) and Special 

Olympics North America) 

 Provide local, state, and 
national support for 
professional development to  
o develop school-based 

leadership teams 
o integrate/align current SEL, 

school climate, and youth 
voice and leadership efforts  

  

 

https://media.specialolympics.org/resources/community-building/young-athletes/young-athletes-activity-guide/Young-Athletes-in-a-Unified-Champion-School.pdf?_ga=2.252102025.1866962325.1573584063-2126002218.1560800658

